Little foxes Out of School club
Foxmoor Primary School,
Hunters Way,
Cashes Green,
Stroud,
Glos
GL5 4UJ

## Dear Parents,

Thank you for expressing an interest in our Out of School club. Please find enclosed the necessary paperwork that needs to be completed and returned, along with the £10.00 registration fee, to the Little Foxes building. This fee is non-refundable even in the event that you decide not to use this facility as it is used to cover administration costs.

Please make cheques payable to Little Foxes Out of School Club.

If you have any questions please email Rachel Pearce or Mandie Wigg at <a href="mailto:osc@foxmoor.gloucs.sch.uk">osc@foxmoor.gloucs.sch.uk</a>

With Kind regards,

Rachel Pearce & Mandie Wigg, Out of School club leaders